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To whom it may concern, 

I am Richard Maas

124 Glenoval road 

Lake Bathurst nsw 2580

I am lodging an objection to the proposed incinerator at Tarago.

I Accept the departments disclaimer and declaration.

As a large scale farmer and land owner at Lake Bathurst I strongly object to this incinerator

being built

in a rural setting.

If this incinerator was deemed unsafe for a city why would it be safe for farmland and

residents.

Violia has breeched the enviromental guidelines they already have so how can we trust

them to run this operation without 

mishaps and accidents.

We are already having to put up with the constant stink from the current operation in

which we were told that there would be no smell at all!

I believe this incinerator would be far better located in sydney which would save having to

transport all the material all the way out here, why should we have to deal with rubbish

from the cities.

Richard Maas.


